
 

 

 

 

JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA 

455 Golden Gate Avenue . San Francisco, CA 94102-3688 

Telephone 415-865-4200 . Fax 415-865-4205 . TDD 415-865-4272 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

Job Order Contract for General Construction Services 

RFP Number:   FSO-JOC-Services-2017-08-JP 

 

January 19, 2018 
______________________________________________________________________ 

It is the intent of Judicial Council of California, Judicial Branch of Facilities Service Offices, to enter into contracts with the 
following firm for services set forth in the Request for Proposal. 

 

 

 



Notice of intent to award the following Contractors by zone. 

Contractor Name 
Zone 

1 
Zone 

2 
Zone 

3 
Zone 

4 
Zone 

5 
Zone 

6 
Zone 

7 
Zone 

8 
Zone 

9 
Zone 

10 
Zone 

11 
Zone 

12 
Zone 

13 
Zone 

14 
Athena 
Engineering Inc.                         

       
Award   

Durham 
Construction                 

       
Award           

Enovity, Inc.         
       
Award        

       
Award       

       
Award 

       
Award  

Exbon 
Development                         

       
Award   

Horizons 
Construction                     Award Award  
Mackone 
Development                         

       
Award    

Mark Scott 
Construction 

     
Award 

     
Award Award 

     
Award 

       
Award Award 

     
Award 

     
Award 

     
Award 

       
Award  

       
Award  

       
Award  

       
Award 

       
Award  

MIK Construction 
Zone                         

       
Award   

MTM 
Construction                         

       
Award   

North Star 
Construction   

       
Award  

       
Award    

       
Award  

        
Award                  

SJDB 
Development                       

       
Award  

       
Award    

Spectrum 
Services Group         

       
Award              

       
Award    

       
Award  

Vincor                       
       
Award  

       
Award  

       
Award  

 

 
 
Final selection is pending contract negotiations. 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks for the participation of submitting teams. 


